
 

Guidelines for Outdoor Family 
One-on-One Visits During 
Phase 2 of Reopening 
 
Visits for Scottish Home and MacLean 

House residents will be held in the 

Shetlands Garden. 

 
 Please arrive 10 minutes early and park toward the 

back of the Scottish Home near the MacLean House. 

 You will see signs with arrows that will guide you to the 

Shetlands Garden.  Please remain outside of the 

Shetlands Garden gate until you see that there are no 

other visitors at the check-in table.  When it’s clear 

please meet our dedicated Caledonia Senior Living 

team member there. 

 At the check-in table, you will receive a fresh KN95 

mask, complete our questionnaire and have your 

temperature taken. 

 If you have brought store-bought beverages & flowers 

for your family member please ask for a wipe to wipe 

them down.  We will have wipes and hand sanitizer 

available in the check-in table.  Our team will sanitizer 

tables and chairs between visits. 

 Once you have completed your screening you will be 

escorted to a designated visitor table.   

 You must remain seated at the table and physically 

distanced at all times and keep your mask on.  

 Our team member will be available the duration of your 

visit should you have questions or need assistance.  

 

To keep our 
community safe 
and healthy 
please observe 
the following 
precautions: 
 
Wear the mask we 
provide at all times, 
expect when drinking 
a beverage. 

Physically distance 
(six feet minimum) 
from staff and your 
loved one – keep 
your chair on the “X 
mark” 

Refrain from kissing, 
hugging and touching 

Ask for a wipe and 
wipe down any 
store-bought flowers 
you bring for your 
loved one.   

Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


